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SHAPING THE FUTURE OF THE SOUTH DOWNS NATIONAL PARK

The National Park needs properly managed 
development that conserves and enhances the 
natural beauty, wildlife and cultural heritage for 
which it was designated.

Based on your feedback from our last consultation 
and new evidence, we have produced a draft 
Local Plan (known as the Preferred Options).   
We want your feedback!
WHEN?
Between 2 September and 28 October 2015.
HOW? 
•	 Accessing the consultation website 

southdowns.gov.uk/
localplanconsultation

•	 Filling in an electronic comment form 
and emailing to planningpolicy@
southdowns.gov.uk

•	 Completing a paper copy comment form or 
writing to us at Planning Policy, South Downs 
Centre, North Street,  Midhurst, GU29 9DH 

WHERE?
To find out more visit our website southdowns.
gov.uk/localplanconsultation or drop into one of 
our roadshows:
Hampshire – drop in between 3pm – 8pm 
Mon 14 Sept Greatham Village Hall GU33 6EY 
Mon 21 Sept Meonstoke Village Hall SO32 3NP
West Sussex – drop in between 3pm – 8pm 
Wed 16 Sept Arundel Town Hall  BN18 9AP
East Sussex – drop in between 3pm – 8pm 
Tues 8 Sept Lewes Town Hall  BN7 2Q5 
Park wide – drop in between 10am – 3pm 
Sat 12 Sept South Downs Centre, 
Midhurst  GU29 9DH  

Paper copies will be available for you to study 
during the consultation period at the South Downs 
Centre and other key locations across the National 
Park; see our website or phone us at 01730 
814810 for information on where you can find it. 


